Ted Hensold

The practice by the DOE of issuing permits for the application of biosolids from sewage plants to
farm and forestland should immediately be placed on hold. The State should then commission a
thorough assessment of the impacts and risks associated with this practice, conducted by a panel
disinterested scientists. The results should be made public, and should form the basis for a
state-wide policy moving forward.



